
  
Thanksgiving Update 11/24/220 

 

Dear Residents/Families/Friends,  

As Thanksgiving quickly approaches this week, we want to take a moment to thank you for your 
continued support throughout this pandemic.  Our facility has faced unprecedented challenges over 
the last eight months and we appreciate your patience and understanding as we do our best to 
ensure your loved ones remain safe. We are extremely grateful that you have entrusted your loved 
ones to our care and we are making every effort to provide our residents with a wonderful 
Thanksgiving.   

Our facility will continue with visitation as scheduled. As a reminder, our total number of cases to 
date are as follows: _122_ residents and __32__ staff members have tested positive for COVID-
19.  Our regular weekly updates will resume next week and we will continue to update you on our 
website if we receive notifications of new confirmed cases of COVID-19.  As always, if you have 
any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us directly.  

On behalf of the entire staff at Magnolia Manor Inman, I wish you a happy and safe Thanksgiving.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Angela Sherbert, RN-LNHA  
 

 

 

 


